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Dear WesleyNexus Recipient,

We at WesleyNexus have been working hard over the past few months to restructure our website in a 
way that will enable us to make changes more quickly and flexibly. To accomplish this, we have 
decided to change our web hosting platform which will change the look and feel of the website. Over 
the next few days, you may find our web address unavailable as we move from one platform to 
another. Please be patient with us while we make this change. We will be back online in a few days 
with a different look. Once the change has been made, we will be able to add new features like audio 
recordings to the website.

We invite you to let us know what you think and how we might make to website even better.
Have a wonderful day.

Sincerely,

Rick Barr
Secretary, WesleyNexus

June 15, 2010

Home Back Links Contact Us

Copyright © WesleyNexus 2010  ***  All Rights Reserved  ***  Posted 2011 as a Resource for Discussion


